
Good afternoon everyone, 

Thank you all for coming together at such short notice. I want to assure 

you that we have a dedicated team working around the clock to address the 

situation. Our top priority is to ensure the safety and well-being of 

everyone involved. We are closely monitoring developments and have 

already implemented several key measures to contain the issue. 

I understand that there may be concerns and questions, and I encourage 

you to share them. Transparency is vital during this time, and we are 

committed to keeping everyone informed with regular updates. 

Please take comfort in knowing that we have experienced professionals 

leading this effort, and we are confident in our plan moving forward. 

Together, we will navigate this challenge and emerge stronger. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. Let's continue to 

support each other and work as a team. 

Stay calm, and let's focus on the solutions. 

Thank you. 


